
Who we can help: 

Our communities in Southern NSW have been greatly impacted by the recent bushfires. Many 

people are feeling isolated, confused and don’t know where to turn for help.  

MacKillop Family Services can help you access the supports and services available to you to 

assist your recovery from the impact of the bushfires. Bushfire Care Navigation Support is 

available to everyone in Southern NSW . 

What we can do: 

• Help you increase your wellbeing and access mental health support services 

• Arrange for counselling and mediation services 

• Assist you with housing or accommodation support 

• Connect you with parenting support services 

• Support you to access legal advice 

• Link you to financial assistance and support 
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Contact information 

Find out more information by emailing or calling us on:  

 bushfiresupport@mackillop.org.au   1300 736 384 


